

TA6.CK2. Đề 5

I. Listen to two students talking about what they will do if they become the presidents of the 3Rs club. Choose the best answer.

1. What will be the first thing Mi do if she becomes the president of the club?

- A. Talk to her friends happily.
- B. Put a recycling bin in every classroom.
- C. Reuse the bins.

2. What can students do in a book fair?

- A. Exchange their books.
- B. Buy new books.
- C. Read others' books.

3. What will Nam do if he becomes the president of the club?

- A. Organise book fairs.
- B. Organise uniform fairs.
- C. Put a recycling bin in every classroom.

4. What does Nam think about going to school by bus?

- A. It's fun and easy.
- B. It's easy and helps the environment.
- C. It's fun and helps the environment.

Listen again and decide whether the statements are True or False?

5. Mi thinks that we can use the things from recycling bins again.

6. Nam will organise some book fairs.

7. Mi mentions a vehicle.

8. Students can buy uniforms in Nam's fairs.

9. Both Mi and Nam think about ways to make the school greener.

10. Both Nam and Mi are from class 6A.

II. Circle the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others'.

11. A. think B. bath C. breath D. father
12. A. snow B. postcard C. grow D. however
13. A. prepare B. chess C. tennis D. error

III. Circle the word whose stress pattern is pronounced differently from the others'.

14. A. begin B. famous C. ready D. active
15. A. firework B. travel C. morning D. idea

IV. Choose the best option to complete the sentences by circle the letter A, B, C or D.

16. The Big Ben Tower is a famous _____ in London.
A. city B. island C. building D. landmark
17. If people _____ less chemical in agriculture, there _____ less soil pollution.
A. use - is B. will use - be C. use – will be D. using – will
18. "Mommy, Jack is watching cartoons right now!" – " _____ the TV and do your homework, Jack!"
A. You turn on B. Turn on C. You turn off D. Turn off
19. She came home and felt exhausted _____ she couldn't sleep well.
A. but B. because C. so D. and
20. Remember to bring _____ when you go swimming.
A. boat B. racket C. goggles D. bicycle
21. " _____ do you want to travel to England?" – "Because I like the red double-decker and Big Ben Tower."
A. How B. What C. When D. Why
22. I think my future house will have a smart _____ to help me with the housework.
A. robot B. wireless TV C. computer D. cooker

IV. Each of the following sentences has one mistake. Find and correct it.

23. My sister always brings her reuse bag to go shopping.
A. always B. brings C. reuse D. to

24. People in the future might meeting aliens on a different planet.

- A. in B. might meeting C. on D. different

25. We live in different cities. My city is more expensive than hers city.

- A. different B. more C. expensive D. hers city

V. Read the passage and choose the correct answer by circling A, B, or C.

Venice is a small city in Northeastern Italy, and about 75,000 people live there. Many people who work in Venice live in Mestre, a modern industrial city. Most people in Venice live in beautiful apartment buildings. Tourism is very important, and many people work in hotels and restaurants. There are also many art galleries and old palaces. People don't drive cars or use roads. They walk or travel by boat on the canals. Tourists enjoy trips in small boats called gondolas.

Venice is a tourist city. Thousands of tourists visit the old city at Easter and at carnival time in February. Another popular festival is the Vogalonga in May. People row in small boats around the city, but it is not a race. People sit in cafes and talk, or they go to restaurants and enjoy local food. They also go swimming, but not in the canals!

26. What is the passage about?

- A. People in Venice B. The history of Venice C. Brief introduction to Venice

27. Where is Venice?

- A. Near the river Ouse B. In Northeastern Italy C. Near the Rocky mountains

28. What is true about people in Venice?

- A. They live in pretty castles.
B. Many people who live in Venice work in Mestre.
C. They usually walk or use boats to go around.

29. Which is NOT mentioned as an activity for tourists in Venice?

- A. Watching boat races. B. Trying various local dishes. C. Sitting in cafes and talking.

30. When is the best time for tourists to travel there?

- A. at Easter B. in February C. Both A&B

VI. Fill each blank with one suitable word by choosing A, B or C.

People need air to breathe. In order to keep us healthy, we need (31) _____ air. However, nowadays, (32) _____ lot of things in our lives create harmful gasses and make the air dirty, like factories, cars and motobikes. Air (33) _____ is one of the worldwide alarming issues nowadays. It causes not only (34) _____ problems in people but also in plants and animals. It's our responsibility to keep the air (35) _____.

- | | | |
|----------------|---------------|--------------|
| 31.A. clean | B. dirty | C. polluted |
| 32.A. the | B. a | C. an |
| 33.A. polluted | B. pollute | C. pollution |
| 34.A. healthy | B. unhealthy | C. health |
| 35.A. polluted | B. unpolluted | C. harmful |

VII. Combine two sentences to make a complete sentence using and, but or so.

36. My sister can play volleyball well. She can't swim.
37. He stayed up late to finish his homework. He was sleepy.
38. Mary loves coffee. She goes to that coffee shop every weekend.

VIII. Rewrite these sentences without changing their meanings.

39. Don't read books in the dark. Your eyes will be ruined.

=> If

40. The A10 robot is 200 dollars. The A11 is 150 dollars. The A12 is 300 dollars.

=> The A11 among three robots.

-----THE END-----